Please tell us who you are through the 2023 Seneca Student Census

Published 2/1/2023 by Stephanie Conte

TO: All students

FROM: President David Agnew

RE: Please tell us who you are through the 2023 Seneca Student Census

I hope you are keeping well and enjoying the winter term.

One of our key priorities is building an equitable Seneca free from systemic racism and bias. And we need your help.

We are conducting a student census. The results will give us a better idea of who studies at Seneca and how we can help you achieve your academic and professional goals. The data will also help us build an inclusive community.

You can complete the 2023 Seneca Student Census here. It should only take about five minutes.

I understand that some of you may be hesitant sharing information about yourself and your background. I want to give you my personal commitment to your privacy. You will not be identified by your answers, and the information you provide will remain confidential.

If you have any questions or concerns about the census, please contact Rema Tavares, Manager, Equity, Diversity and Inclusion.

We are committed to building an equitable Seneca. Your cooperation in completing the census will help us get this important work done.

Please submit your answers by Wednesday, Feb. 15. The census will close after that date and we will publish the results later this semester.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

tags: student-news